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FY 2019-20 Citywide Slurry Seal Project 
 
PACIFICA, CA - The FY 2019-20 Citywide Slurry Seal Project will rehabilitate the pavement along Terra Nova 
Boulevard from Fassler Avenue to Oddstad Boulevard; Oddstad Boulevard from Terra Nova Boulevard to North 
end; and Peralta Road from Crespi Drive to Linda Mar Boulevard.  Impacted residents have been notified and will 
be notified again a week prior to the slurry seal work.  
 
The Slurry Seal Project will consist of two main phases: 
 
The first phase will be the filling of street cracks prior to the slurry seal application. It will ensure an even finish is 
attained and will be manually applied. The second phase is the slurry seal, which is an asphalt mix application 
applied over the existing street pavement. The slurry seal is comprised of a latex emulsified asphalt that would 
take 4-6 hours to cure on the street. Slurry seal allows the pavement to be sealed from water intrusion, which 
can cause deterioration of the street.  When it cures it provides better traction and a wearing surface for 
automobile traffic.  Days after the slurry seal has been applied, the traffic striping will be installed, which will 
include the installation of bicycle lanes.  
 
The project is slated to begin on September 3, 2020 and will continue through  October 2 weather permitting. 
Loud construction noises should be expected along with the presence of heavy-duty equipment. There will be 
periods in the daytime when traffic will be rerouted to avoid conflicts with construction, so vehicular 
movements through the area will be slower than what is normally experienced. Parking will also be restricted 
within the project’s limits of work on Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 5 pm. Motorists are advised to 
plan accordingly due to traffic delays. 
 
The City has deemed this as an essential construction project as defined by the San Mateo County Shelter In 
Place Order as it is a public works infrastructure safety project. 
 
The City of Pacifica apologizes for any inconvenience this construction project may cause. A voicemail message 
line has been set up at (650) 738-3772 for questions or comments. Updated project information will also be 
posted on the City’s website at www.cityofpacifica.org 
 
Thank you for your patience, cooperation, and for accommodating our project to improve the City’s streets.  
 
Staff Contact: 
Lawrence Henriquez 
Associate Civil Engineer 
(650) 738-3772 
henriquezl@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
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